
 

In 
This  
Issue  

Lend a              
helping hand  

 
Page 2 

Convention      
Photos  

 
Page 3-4 

Mixing Baseball  
with Hockey  

 
Page 3 

Chicago Host          
Memorial Benefit  

 
Page 5 

Traveling Booster 
Club Info  

 
Page 5 

Volume 1  Issue 6                             October  2010  

Binghamton Hosts 2010 Convention  
By Dick & Jan Havich, Binghamton 

 
The 46

th
 annual Association of    

American Hockey League Booster 
Clubs Convention took place          
September 10-12 at the Holiday Inn 
Arena in Binghamton.  Two hundred 
and ten very enthusiastic hockey fans 
and booster club members participated 
in the event.  There were                 
representatives from 23 clubs.  A few 
of these clubs no longer have an AHL 
team but they remain active in the   
Association.  Binghamton had the   
biggest representation with 57      
members present. 
 
Upon arrival all attendees were       
presented with a name badge and a 
stadium cooler bag filled with goodies 
donated by many local businesses.  
The bags were made possible with 
help from the Binghamton Senators, 
Raymond Corporation, Tioga Downs, 
Vernon Downs and your own Booster 
Club. 
 
The festivities kicked off on Thursday 
evening with a pub crawl for any early 
arrivals who wished to ócrawlô along 
State Street with leader Gene Wells.  
When they returned to the hotel, the 
Hamilton and Bridgeport Booster Clubs 
treated them and any other members 
to food and drinks in the Hospitality 
room. 
 
On Friday, there were 2 bus trips    
offered.  One group spent the day in 

Cooperstown at the Baseball Hall of 
Fame and the other group went to 
Afton for a round of golf.  On Friday 
evening the festivities really got       
underway with a buffet dinner which 
included speidies and perohies.  After 
dinner was the costume judging.  Our 
theme was ócomic stripsô and our 
judges were Lisa Marie and Tejay from 
Magic 101.7.  Some of the costumes 
were interesting to say the least.  We 
had a B.C. character, Maxine, Waldo, 
Superman, Beetle Bailey, Peanuts and 
The Flintstones to name just a few.  
After the contest we had dancing with 
D J, Dan Michaels from Magic 101.7 
and later there were Rookie initiations 
and a Hospitality room hosted by 
Wilkes-Barre/Scranton. 
 
Saturday morning featured the Booster 
Club tables with their respective raffles 
and the General Meeting attended by 
all members.  Two trips followed the 

meeting with one group going to    
Sheldrake Winery and the other to  
Tioga Downs. 
 
The main event came Saturday      
evening with a Banquet and guest 
speaker, Paul Stewart.  Paul is a very 
entertaining speaker and he was in 
rare form.  Everyone enjoyed hearing 
some of his experiences and           
escapades.  He joined us after the  
dinner in the Hospitality room hosted 
by your very own Booster Club. 
 
On Sunday, everyone said they had a 
great time, said their goodbyes and 
looked forward to next year in Hershey.  
It was a very good time you should 
definitely plan to join us next year. 
 
We would like to thank all of our   
members who worked on this         
convention: Mike and Theresa, Sally 
and Bridget and their committee, Gene 
and his committee, Ann and her    
committee, Tim and Kay and their 
committee and Justin and his         
committee.  If we were to name      
everyone who helped, weôd need    
another issue of the newsletter so 
please accept our sincere thanks, we 
could not have done it without you. 
---------------------------------------------------- 
EDITORôS NOTE:  A job very well 
done, Binghamton.  Your hard work 
and efforts on convention weekend 
was much appreciated by all who were 
able to attend this yearôs convention.  
Cheers to your all!!! 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Board of Directors  
 

President:  
 

Howie Lewis           
howie_lewis@verizon.net 
 
Vice President:  
 

Jeff Krupel                   
jk0527@comcast.net 
 

Treasurer:  
 

Chris OôShea 
hockeynanny20@aol.com 
 

Secretary:  
 

Cindy Haluszczak  
tetaksenia@aol.com 
 

Convention Chair:  
 

Melinda Harty                   
msh691@aol.com 

Mission Statement  
 

The purpose of this organization 
will be:  
 
a. To promote better understanding 
between Booster Clubs and the 
American Hockey League           
Organization.  
 
b. To Compare and attempt to     
alleviate problems confronting 
each individual Booster Club.  
 
c. To act as a social organization 
for Booster Club members.  

Submitting an Article  
 

To submit an article to this        
newsletter, please email it to  
lighthouseman2@yahoo.com 
with ñAAHLBC Newsletterò in 
the subject line.  
 

Please note:  Your club must be 
a member of the AAHLBC in  
order to submit an article to this        
newsletter.  
 

Editor:  Bill Walch  

The Rochester Americans Booster Club has set up a 
committee to come up with fundraising ideas to help 
support former Rochester player, Craig Charron, in his 
time of need.  The committee members are Ann &    
Virginia Paddock, Jenny   Schuber, Jan Fernandez, 
Mary Dibble, Vickie & Jim Savidge, Norine Borrelli and 
Mark Modrak. 

Craig is battling Stage IV cancer of the stomach.  The 
hockey community is joining together to help Craig in 
any way it can. 

The Rochester Americans BC is selling Craig Charron 
bracelets, ñSupport Sharkys Fightò, for a minimum of 
$3.00 or what ever people want to donate. 

Dave Sturm and Micheline Veluvolu will be taking pictures of players and guests at 
the Meet the Player dinner for $10 for the Photo and $5.00 extra for the autograph.  

We are in the planning stages of collecting items for Raffles, Holding a Spaghetti 
Dinner, Bingo Night , Casino Night and possibly passing the Hat at High School 
Hockey Games. Some of the items collected are 1995-1996 Team Cross Stitched 
Picture in a red frame, Sampler of Olympic Pins, Sports Blanket, Hummel bells, 
Victorian Doll, Darcy Wakaluk Stick and a Quilt.  

If anyone has any other suggestions please contact a member of the Committee. 

If you or your booster club would like to help the RABC with their fundraising, with 
a donation of items or a monetary donation, please contact Virginia Paddock at 
vpaddock@rochester.rr.com.  She will be able to guide you. 

Craig played his AHL years with the Fredericton Canadiens, Cornwall Aces, 
Lowell Lock Monsters, St. Johnôs Maple Leafs and of course the Rochester  
Americans. 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

 
The Rockford IceHogs  
Booster Club is participating   
in the American Cancer      
Societyôs Making Strides Walk 
on October 16.  The ACS is a 
huge charity for the Booster 
Club, as cancer has effected 
many of our members.  
 
Currently we have a couple members who have personally been touch by cancer.  
Kris Long shares her story of being diagnosed with Breast Cancer and how 
hockey helped her through this difficult time. We thank Kris for sharing her story 
with us. 
 
Some members are doing the Strides Against Breast Cancer Walk October 
16, 2010 at Martin Park.  The club has already donated $500 to this great cause.  
If you would like to join the team or donate please visit: 
http://main.acsevents.org/site/TR/MakingStridesAgainstBreastCancer/
MSABCFY11Illinois?team_id=780242&pg=team&fr_id=28105 
 
Along with the American Cancer Society, the club helped promote Breast Cancer 
Awareness last season with the IceHogs on their Pink the Rink night.  Boosters 
decorated the BOB, made and handed out pink awareness ribbons to those        
attending the game, and also the Booster club donated $1,000 to Susan G.      
Komen that night!    
 
This year Pink the Rink night is January 22, 

Lend a Helping Hand  

Fredericton Canadiens 

Cornwall Aces 

Rochester Americans 

Lowell Lock Monsters 

St. John's Maple Leafs 

http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Fredericton_Canadiens
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Cornwall_Aces
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Rochester_Americans
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Lowell_Lock_Monsters
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/St._John%27s_Maple_Leafs


 The Association of AHL Booster Clubs is now on Facebook  

 Mixing Hockey with Baseball  

By Dennis Gottesman 
 

On a cool Friday morning, there were about 
30 of us that boarded on a bus, and made 
the hour & a half trek to a tiny little town 
that's nestled in the Catskill Mountains - 
Cooperstown and to the National Baseball 
Hall of Fame.  

Once we got inside, the first place many of 
the members headed for was the Plaque 
Gallery.  The room where the plaques of 
alot of the games greats adorn the walls 
and are enshrined forever in this cathedral 
like room. Then all of us continued threw 
the building to check out the various       
exhibits.  All of us had a great time visiting 
the Hall of Fame, even though there was a 
little incident that interrupted it for a few 
minutes. 
 
Throughout the afternoon, trip participants 
stayed and walked around the Hall of 
Fame.  Others decided to walk around the 
town to check out the various shops,     
Doubleday Field and Lake Ostego.  
 
So, if you're a baseball fan looking for 
something to do for a weekend, head to 
Cooperstown and check it out.  You WILL 
enjoy it!  For all you Ghost Hunters fans...I 
did not see the spirits of former players and 
I doubt one of them set off the fire alarm on 
the 3rd floor, and NO, the plaques didn't talk 
to me! ;) 
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